
Newsletter: Week of May 17, 2020

Late Fees and Billed Items
 

Medford is still not charging late fees.  This policy
may be different at other MLN libraries as some

libraries have resumed fines.
 

The Minuteman Network is resuming the billing of
long-overdue items, starting May 17. These bills
may block the use of your card (if totaling more

than$100) for reserving books and museum passes
untilthey are returned. Once items are returned the

block will be lifted.  Medford is not charging late
fees so no fines will be charged when you return

billed items.  
 

You can drop items off in front of 200 Boston Ave or
at the return stations outside the library spaces

inside the building. 
 

Please try to return your books as soon
as you are able.

 

Please call 781-395-7950 with any questions.

We are now open on an appointment only
basis for browsing or computer use.  Browsing
appointments will be for 30 minutes in adult
and 20 minutes in Youth Services.  Computer

use appointments are for one hour.
 

You must call ahead for an appointment. 
Masks must be worn for the safety of 

staff and patrons.  
 

To make an appointment please call 781-395-
7950 .  The direct line for Youth Services is

781-475-5734.  

No contact holds are still encouraged. 
No appointment necessary.  Put an item on hold
and we will check it out to you and leave it in a
bag in the hallway with your name on it, to be

picked up any time the building is open.

Library Open for Browsing and
Computer Appointments!
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Museum Passes
Online Museum Pass reservations are back!

 
You can book a pass here.

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please call the Library before coming to pick up
your pass— there is a possibility it might just be

a code we can read you over the phone!
If you have any questions, give us a call at

781-395-7950.

http://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/tkflex.cfm?curOrg=medford&curapp=passes&CFID=198106076&CFTOKEN=a8356ce05816e7a0-29093921-D4AE-528A-53505F59F7DDE1AB&jsessionid=843091b3de95a01d9777a6a501b1954d3441




Teen News

If you have any questions about
signing up for programs or no-
contact pickups, please contact

Nicole: nperrault@minlib.net
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